
 

   
 

 
 

 
As the manager of the local road network in the Shoalhaven, Council undertakes planned 
(asset management) and unplanned (emergency) roadworks.  
 
Where roadworks hinder the normal passage of traffic, Council implements various traffic 
management strategies. These strategies include measures such and temporary lane 
closures, full lane closures, full road closure, escorted passage or detours. 
 
Council notifies Emergency Services (Police, Ambulance and Fire) and Community Services 
(buses, utilities, agencies) of the specifics of the roadworks. When notified these organisations 
set up protocols to ensure they can provide their service.  
 
In the case of a 000 emergency the relevant service will assess the response required 
and dispatch units accordingly, this may include an aerial response if deemed 
appropriate.  
 
If you feel you have circumstances that should be bought to the attention of an emergency or a 
community service, please notify Council’s Project Manager (1300 293 111) as soon as 
possible and your circumstances will be considered.  
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